
 
Preston Candover School Association 
Parents, staff and friends working together to 

support the school 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Children’s Christmas Disco – Wednesday 19th December! 
 
The wonderful Mark Halliday is coming back to provide us with another of his amazing 
discos!  The children (and some of the adults) have had such a great time showing off their 
dance moves at previous discos and we’re sure the new children will love it too!  This 
Christmas disco is being held on Wednesday 19th December.  
 

Tickets are £5.00 per child, which includes unlimited squash and a snack. 
 

Just like the previous discos, there will be two sessions: 
 

Key Stage 1 children from 3 – 4pm 
Key Stage 2 children from 4.15 – 5.15pm 

 
 

If your child would like to get out there on the dance floor … 
 

Please complete the cut-off slip below & send in to school with your payment no later than 
Friday 14th December.  Please mark the envelope for the attention of Jo Kinsell c/o Emma, 
Class 5 (Cheques payable to ‘Preston Candover School Association’ not PCSA) 
 
 

 
Disco 19th December 2018 

 
I would like ________ ticket(s) for the disco. 
 
Childs name________________________________________________ Class _________ 
 
Childs name________________________________________________ Class__________ 
 
Childs name________________________________________________ Class__________ 
 
Childs name_________________________________________________Class__________ 
 
I enclose payment of _____________ in cash / cheque. 
 
Please send this slip and your payment to Jo Kinsell via Emma, Class 5. 
Thank you. 


